
 
 

 

A message from your Coordinator 
Hello! It was wonderful to see everyone celebrate Harmony Day last 
week with their incredible performances.  

In OSHC this past week we have been focusing on Easter and have 
continued to establish a good routine with a mix of outdoor and 
indoor activities. I hope you all have a lovely long weekend and happy 
Easter to all everyone who celebrates it!  

A quick reminder to please book in advance so that activities can be 
planned accordingly.     

 Baking Banana Bread 
 Making Playdough 
 Creating cup phones 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 
School Hours Care activities 
and experiences with Your 
OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 
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